
  

  

31 May 2021 

 

 

Announcement: Managing Director Appointment 
 

 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors at Bendigo Telco we are pleased to announce the appointment of Kevin 

Dole as the new Managing Director. 

 

Kevin has been actively involved in the business for the past 12 months in a Consulting capacity and prior to 

that held a number of Senior Leadership roles in the Technology and Banking Industry.  Throughout his 

entire career Kevin has been an active supporter of the Bendigo Telco strategy and its active participation in 

our Communities 

 

Kevin will continue to be supported by Steven Wright as Chief Financial Officer within the business. 

 
The Board are delighted to confirm these appointments and look forward to continuing our support for both Kevin and 

Steve, and our entire dedicated team, who have demonstrated their commitment to our unique Customer and 

Community focused business model.  

 

 

 

Ken Belfrage 

Company Secretary 

 

 


